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DSI online services will be suspended on this Friday night due to 

system maintenance 

The Identification Services Bureau (DSI) will conduct system 

maintenance on 3rd December 2021 (Friday) from 10 p.m. to 11 p.m. and all 

DSI online services and identification-related services provided through the 

“Common Access to Public Services of the Macao SAR” will be suspended 

at that time. DSI is sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

  The relevant services will resume normal after the above-mentioned 

maintenance works have finished. 

 

 


